

**Dear Parents** 

November 28,2022

Growing Tykes is pleased to inform you that all cheques pertaining to your eligible refunds from the Canada Wide Early Learning Child Care funding (CWELCC) are now mailed out.

We expect your cheque with the refund amount of 25% of fees you have paid between April 1 and October 31, 2022, will arrive in the next few days.

For November and December your accounts have been adjusted to reflect your new fees.

If you have any concerns around your payments, please email us at <a href="mailto:gtlc.ca">gtlc@gtlc.ca</a>

We thank you for your understanding and patience.

Regards,

Management